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OPINION 
 
Thanks given to CF volunteers 

 

To the editor, 
 
A heartfelt "thanks" goes out to all the Beautify 
Carolina Forest volunteers for keeping our community 
clean and safe and beautifying roadway medians with 
landscaping. 
 
As development and the population continues to 
grow at stealth speed in Carolina Forest, so will the 
roadway litter and discarded construction debris. 
That, coupled with unsecured loads of materials 
being hauled in pick-up trucks to the Solid Waste & 
Recycling Center on International Drive makes for 
unsightly and dangerous driving conditions on the 
Boulevard and other roadways in our community. 
 
Again, a whole-hearted "thank you" to all the 
Beautify Carolina Forest volunteers for your steadfast 
work, dedication and untiring efforts. Each and every 
volunteer does our community very proud! 
 
Barbara Jean Runion 
Carolina Forest 


